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21st May 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
St Chad’s NEW Nursery and Before and After School Provision – September 2021 
 
We are now taking expressions of interest for places in our new Nursery class due to open in 
September 2021 (ahead of inviting formal registrations once we receive government approval 
to open). 
 
We’ll be offering 15 hour places 8.30am to 11.30am or 12.30pm to 3.30pm Monday to 
Friday.  We’ll also be offering 30 hour places for those who receive DFE funding and 30 hour 
places for parents who wish to pay the top up fees.  30 hour places are 8.30am to 2.30pm 
Monday to Friday, with an option to pay a small extra top up fee to 35 hours, finishing at 
3.30pm each day. 
 
We’ll also be opening a breakfast club and after school club for our pupils from Nursery 
through to Year 6 with more details to follow soon.  At this stage we are asking for expressions 
of interest in places so we can start to work out possible numbers. 
 
More details, prices and booking details will follow as soon as we receive clearance from the 
DFE. 
 
Email us at info@st-chads.dudley.sch.uk or give us a call on 01384 889 423 to express your 
interest in a place for your child.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Hinton 
Executive Headteacher 
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